
If you need pastoral care, you can contact one of the deacons:
Steve Pearson - 218-851-4655; Gary Bradford - 218-838-0289,  

Roy Egstad-218-670-0107; Dan Swanson-218-820-4421
Interim Pastor Stan Schultz - 781-801-8051

"Pressing On"
Philippians 3:12-16
Pastor Stan Schultz

Office: 218-927-3678   Cell: 218-927-1425
E-mail:  admin@glorybchurch.org

Prayer: prayer@aitkinchurch.com

Glory Baptist Church
28053 360th Ave

Aitkin, MN 56431

Today	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
3/2	
Sermon Time Kids: Jennifer Giza & Gretta
Monday	 7:00 pm	 Trustee Meeting
3/3

Tuesday	 9:00 am	 Quilting
3/4	 2:00 pm	 Women's Ministry
Wednesday	 3:00 pm	 Bible Study
3/5	 5:00 pm	 Worship Team Practice
	 5:45 pm	 Free Meal
	 6:30 pm	 KidMin & Youth Group
	 6:30 pm	 Pulpit Committee
Thursday	 5:15 pm	 Prayer
3/6	

Next Week	 10:30 am	 Worship Service
3/9	 Daylight Savings Starts
Sermon Time Kids: Fikrte & Lillie

This Week at Glory
March 2, 2025

Welcome!

We are so

glad you 

are here.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

1. Bible Verse:  Romans 8:31-32, 
"What then shall we say to these 
things? If God is for us, who can be 
against us? He who did not spare 
his own Son but gave him up for us 
all, how will he not also with him 
graciously give us all things?" 
2. Family of the Week: Steve & 
Fawnice Flowers
3. Glory Family: Dan Midura, Hurd 
family, Jackie Johnson, Bob Kangas, 
Gayle Gilbertson, Josh McGuire, 
Mary & Larry Nutting, Gloria 
Carlson, & pastoral search.
4. Those We Care About: Becky & 
family, Alissa, Family of Lisa Nix's 
Father, Family of Lenore Rapoport, 
& Barb Schroeder's family
5. Federal, state & local 
government officials.  
6. Converge Missionary:Cory & 
Brooke Jackson, Thailand
7. Glory Missions: 
•	 Pastor Martin & Anne Shikuku, Eldoret, Kenya
•	 Pastor Nikolai Kolomiyets, Ukraine
•	 Bill & Sue Arvan, READ Ministries
•	 Kristian and Cindy Anderson, 
    Dominican Republic 
•	 Karl, Southeast Asia
•	 Bruce & Julie, N. America
8. Air Force:
MSgt Ryan Lewellen, Kenny & Beulah 
Westvig’s grandson
MAJ Rex Villa, Richard &  Lisa Nix's son-
in-law, Omaha, NE
Army: 	 SFC Jared McGuire, Dan & Joey’s 
son, Germany	
Ben, Kim's Cousin
Navy:   Tyler Flowers, son of Bryan & 
Grandson of Lila, San Diego,CA

Pressing On
Philippians 3:12-16



The Infant/Toddler Nursery is located left of the foyer,  past the library.
Children through age 5 will have "Sermon Time Kids" and are welcome during the 
sermon each Sunday. We will have a snack, story, and play time. 

Prayer Wall // Requests to be shared during the service: write prayer 
requests on a tag at the front right of the worship center. Hang your tag on 

a hook where we will collect them directly before each service.
Confidential Prayer Requests // Deposit the tag in the prayer wall metal 

box or email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. Only members of our prayer 
team will see and be praying for these.

Prayer Chain // Want to be able to pray for requests that come through 
during the week? Email: prayer@aitkinchurch.com. We'll make sure to add 

your email to the mailing list.

Call to Prayer
Ask • Seek • Knock • Matthew 7:7

Persecuted Church: Syria - Syria 
was once known for religious 
tolerance, relative to most nations in 
the Middle East. However, in recent 
years Syrian Christians have faced 
the same restrictions and opposition 
that are common in the region’s 
more restricted Islamist nations. 
Christians commonly suffer the loss 
of jobs, homes, social standing and 
family relationships. Those born 
into Christian families are able to 
worship freely in church buildings 
as long as they keep their faith to 
themselves, but Christians who 
share the gospel face opposition 
from both extremists and the 
government. Churches struggle to 
meet the needs of the overwhelming 
number of displaced people. Still, 
some Christians have chosen to stay 
in the country to serve as a witness 
for Christ, despite the danger and 
harsh conditions.	
•	 Pray that God will abundantly 

supply the needs of Christians 
who have lost jobs because of 
their faith. 

•	 Pray that Christian converts who 
lose family relationships will 
find comfort and fellowship in 
the body of Christ. 

•	 Praise God for the faithful 
witness of Christians who have 
remained in the country despite 
hostile conditions. 

•	 Pray for the Druze (persecutors)
•	 Praise God that many Muslims 

have come to Christ as 
Christians in Syria have offered 
compassion and practical help.

		  persecution.com

Praise, Prayer, Hospitalization?
To share requests with the prayer 

chain, please call or text Ruth 
Egstad at 218-670-0425.

Assisted Hearing System
Visit the sound booth for a 

receiver or to connect to your 
hearing aid.

Women's Ministry is for all women who
 attend Glory and meets once a month.

Encouragement, prayer, events, and local ministry support are 
just some of the things we do.

 Join us this Tuesday at 2:00 p.m downstairs

Join us! Most broomball will 
be played after church on 
Sundays or in the evening. 

There will sometimes be other 
pickup games as well. If you 

would like to be kept in the loop as to when games are, talk 
to Micah Lane:218:670:1276

Giving
Giving is a worshipful response to God. There are 

three ways to give financially as part of Sunday 
morning worship.

1. Place your gift in the wooden boxes marked 
"offering" near the entrance to the church.

2. Online giving.  You can make one time gifts 
or set up reoccurring giving through our online giving system.  
For more information, visit our 👈website (aitkinchurch.com) 

or contact Sandy Pearson (treasurer@glorybchurch.org).  Please 
create a profile PRIOR to making your donation, even if it is a 

one time gift.
3. Simply mail a check to the church office - Glory Baptist 

Church 28053 360th Ave. Aitkin, MN 56431

Have you visited the Glory Library recently? 
It is an awesome place! There are books, CD’s 
and DVD’s there for all ages from preschool 
through adult. Check it out to see if you can 
find a treasure! If you have any questions or 

comments, talk to Joey McGuire, Glory Librarian.

Worship Workshop
Pastor Stan would like to invite you to a worship 
workshop on Sunday, March 23, 2:00-4:00.  It will 
be an interactive teaching time to look at the 
following questions:

• What makes for good worship?
• What are some biblical guidelines for 
congregational worship?
• What are the components of a worship service 
and how do they go together?
• What are some practical considerations that are 
often missed with congregational worship?

The invitation is open to all who are interested.


